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 Principal’s Corner 
Good day and Welcome to the Principal’s Corner, 

          This year is flying by as we enjoy the beauty of educating, 

loving and nurturing our students here at Terrace Manor 

Elementary School.  As we quickly descend upon another grading 

period I want to remind students to stay focused and to stay the 

course.  We have had so many things to celebrate lately that I can 

hardly place them all in this newsletter. 

 Our Positive Behavior Intervention Strategies Team 

sponsored a Popup party for all of the students who were doing 

things the Terrace Manor way and staying out of trouble.  There 

was a good time had by all.  Nothing is better than a surprise! 

  Our Black History Month was a success as we started the 

month off with a releasing of balloons by the faculty, staff, and 

students.  There was a Black History moment shared each morning 

by students from Pre-K to 5th Grade.  Later in the month we had a 

Black History program by the 2nd grade students.   

 We have the only elementary school with a basketball team 

and we have enjoyed quite a bit of success in the YMCA League.  

Shout out to Belle Terrace Church who have sponsored our 

basketball team the past three years.  This year we made it to the 

playoffs (as we have every year) and came in second place (as we 

have every year thus far).  Congratulations to our team.  As a 

reward, the team enjoyed a luncheon with the Principal along with 

other students who were chosen for their unrelenting respect and 

representation of our character word.  Our esteemed Flag Team 

also joined the celebration. 

 Terrace Manor is currently entering into our Georgia 

Milestones Blitz where we change things around to accommodate 

higher echelons of learning prior to the testing window opening.  

Please ensure that you are supporting us in this effort by speaking 

to your children about the seriousness of this endeavor.  Thank you 

in advance for your assistance. 

 As always, if there is a situation that you and your child’s 
teacher cannot resolve, please do not hesitate to call me at (706) 
0796-4910 or via e-mail at LeeMa@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us 
                                          Major Lee  
                                          Principal  
                                          Terrace Manor Elementary School  

       

Parent Teacher Conferences Tips 

 Parent teacher conferences let you take part in 

your child’s education.  It’s important to consult with 

your child’s teacher about academic subjects, social 

skills and emotional development.  Remember, you 

and the teacher are a team—working together. 

Following these tips will help you be better prepared 

to make your conference more effective: 

 Prepare questions in advance.  What groups 

has my child been assigned to?  Is my child 

finishing the work assigned in class?  The most 

important question of all is “How can I help my 

child at home?” 

                                                              (continued on back) 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Read Across America 

Friday, March 1 

 Early Release/District Professional Learning 

Wednesday, March 13 (12:45 p.m.) 

 PTA St. Patrick’s Day dance 

Thursday, March 14 

 March Madness Family Math/Science Night 

Monday, March 18 (5:00-6:30 p.m.) 

 Early Release/Parent Conferences 

Wednesday, March 20 

Thursday, March 21 

 Report cards 

Thursday, March 21 

 Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 

Thursday, March 28 (5:00-7:00 p.m.) 

 Spring Break 

Monday, April 8 – Monday, April 15 

 

 

mailto:LeeMa@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us

